
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  7-9-22 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:35. Other officers present were 
Carl Fox, Bill Lehr, Randy West and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 31. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on the microburst that destroyed the new 
clubhouse/hangar. 
 
Terry Kom gave an update on the status of Steve Dowell. 
 
Les helped provide lunch today. 
 
Guests included Tharold Dill, his fiancé, Malorie Swindle, Matt Cloyd, Roy Sims, former 
member Neal Palmkwist, and Clayton’s fiancé, Jillian Crosby.  
 
Randy did a great job running the fly-in.  Jim reported that we fed over 100 people.  About 
10-12 Young Eagles were flown by club members. 
 
Cheri reported on three area fly-ins. 
 
There were no new pilots or ratings. 
 
Tharold Dill joined the club.  He is a glider tow pilot and has been flying since he was 14.  
He has a 120, 140, 182, and several other planes.  
 
Bill gave the financial report and handed out the budget for FY23.  Twenty-seven members 
have paid their dues so far.  Les moved that the financial report be accepted, Paul Hockin 
seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Les and Dee are going to complete the annual audit.   
 
Carlton gave an update on repairing the clubhouse with money from the insurance claim.  
He hopes to have the clubhouse completely finished in time for the spring fly-in. 
 
Randy reviewed the SROP for Harrell Field as required annually. 
 
Paul moved that we adjourn at 12:23, and Don Jackson seconded it. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


